
2/19/80 

Dear Mr. Kupelian: 

Der Carnig told me you had re­
quested that the Minutes of our 
Parish Assembly held on January 
27 be sent to you. It should be 
included with our report. 

Sorry, did not know it was to 
be included -- maybe it should 
be ment ioned in the instructions 
so that others will not make the 
same mistake. 

Hope all goes well with you. 

Sincerely, 


